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Principal's Message
Dear Terra Nova families,


This past Saturday night, four hundred students descended onto campus and celebrated their much-
delayed winter formal. A big shout-out and thank you to the Class of 2023 student leaders and their
advisor, Mr. Vilchez for all their hard work and perseverance. The result was a well-organized and fun
event.


At this time, masks are still required in all indoor settings on campus. Tomorrow night the board will
decide if and when to lift the mask mandate. Once more information is known I will be in touch with
how that decision will impact our campus.


Recently students in Ms. Scarborough's Art classes completed a 3D paper mache project. The intricacy
and detail in some of the work is top-notch and is indicative of how art challenges our students in
areas of critical thinking, collaboration, problem-solving, creativity and communication. As your
student embarks on their course selection process for next year, please take the time to explore with
them the courses we offer at TN - ask them questions about their interests and how they like to learn.
College & career exploration begins and continues with even the smallest of conversations around the
dinner table or in the car.


Thank you for your continued support,


Megan Carey
Principal
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On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday from
8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When asked, you may fill in your
insurance information, or you may select that you choose not to provide this information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your
personal physician for additional testing options.


Panda Express Linda Mar Fundraiser |
Senior Class of 2022 | Wed, March 16th
Help support the Senior Class by dining at our local Panda Express at
500 Linda Mar Blvd on Wednesday, March 16, 2022 from 10:30AM -
9:00PM. Order online and use the fundraiser code 334682, or simply
show the flyer on your mobile device and 20% of your purchase will go to
the Class of 2022.


The Senior Class thanks you for your support!


https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
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Saint Patrick's Day Candy Grams - Support the Class of 2025
Candy Grams will be sold from March 7th - 16th in front of the Jungle. They will be delivered during 1st
period on March 17th. The Class of 2025 appreciates your support!



Terra Nova Band Fundraiser | Tiger Circus | March 19th
See the flyer below for more information.



Asian Club | Flip Flops Drive
Asian Club launched its Step Up Flip Flops Drive - a project for elementary
school students in the Philippines who walk barefoot to school. This is
the 13th year of the project. Donations of brand new flip flops size 1-6
will be accepted starting March 4 until after Spring Break. Donations
may be dropped off at the office or in M203. Check donations made
payable to Asian Club are also accepted. We thank you for your support!
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Senior Panoramic Photo | March 22, 2022
The Senior Class Panoramic Photo will be taken on Tuesday, March 22nd. Make sure your senior
attends school that day so they don't miss the opportunity. There will not be a makeup day.

Grad Night Tickets On Sale Now



Grad Night is happening on Wednesday, May 25th from 9:30 pm - 12:30 am.


The Early Bird ticket price is $105.00 and will go up to $115.00 after March 18th so buy your ticket
early! The ticket price includes the venue, food, activities and transportation to and from the event.


Parents/Guardians must complete the Grad Night Expectations and Release Form or your student will
not be able to participate in Grad Night.


This event is for Terra Nova senior students only.


Questions? Please contact Christy Allen at christyallen271@gmail.com. This event is being put on by
your Senior Parent Grad Night Committee and is not a school sponsored event.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScztFukMGHD_YCsALAAVXusmcJKPCcqziiOePbaSSqL68Xccg/viewform
mailto:christyallen271@gmail.com


Youth Summit 2022 | Saturday, March 19th
A virtual event to showcase the resilient voices of youth across San Mateo County. Click on Youth
Summit 2022 to register.


https://agil143.wixsite.com/smcyouthsummit






https://www.juhsd.net/cms/lib/CA01902464/Centricity/ModuleInstance/537/2022-2023%20Course%20selection.pdf


Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity

Click to RSVP for any of the events listed below in March and April.

https://www.chconline.org/calendar/











